
Mt Fyans Wind Farm 
is located in Victoria’s 
Southwest Renewable 
Energy Zone. 

When approved, the 
Mt Fyans Wind Farm will 
host up to 81 wind turbines, 
and generate around 400 
megawatts, enough energy 
to power an estimated 
280,000 homes – around 
all of the Victorian Western 
districts and Ballarat and 
Bendigo regions. 
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PROJECT UPDATE

Following extensive consultation with 

project landholders, neighbours and the 

community, the number of turbines for the 

project has been reduced from 85 to 81. 

The change in design will help to reduce 

visual and noise impacts and further 

reduce environmental impacts. 

The wind farm’s proposed transport route 

has also been changed to avoid oversize 

vehicles travelling in close proximity to 

Mortlake and all traffic to the site will now 

use the Hamilton Highway. 

Feedback from the community and local 

agencies has been invaluable in refining 

the project’s design. 

Finalising the 
project design 

www.mtfyanswindfarm.com.au

The Mt Fyans Wind Farm has reached another milestone, submitting a 

amended Planning Application to the Department of Environment, Land, 

Water and Planning (DELWP) in late August. 

The Planning Application was updated following extensive consultation 

and feedback from the community and project stakeholders. 

The Planning Application will be reviewed by DELWP and agencies such 

as CFA and Department of Transport.  When the review determines that 

the application is comprehensive and complete the application will be 

placed on exhibition available for public review. A public notice will appear 

in local papers advertising when Public Exhibition is open. 

Planning Application submitted to DELWP 

To stay up to date on project news, sign up for e-updates at 
mtfyanswindfarm.com.au/news

Planning Application USB 
 

Want to receive a copy of the Planning Application? 
Send us an email with your name and address, and 
when the Planning Application is on public exhibition, 
we’ll send you a copy of the documents on a USB. 

http://www.mtfyanswindfarm.com.au/news


The Mt Fyans Wind Farm project team speak to 
community at the October Mortlake Market

Web.	 www.mtfyanswindfarm.com.au 
Email.	 info@mtfyanswindfarm.com.au

Phone.	 1800 325 079
Shopfront:	 115 Dunlop Street, Mortlake

Celebrating the opening of new 
Mortlake Recreation Reserve facilities 
Project Director, Giles Rinckes joined the Mortlake 

Recreation Reserve committee to celebrate the official 

opening of new Mortlake Recreation Reserve Facilities.

Mt Fyans Wind Farm donated $50,000 to build a new 

helicopter emergency landing area. Also opening were 

a new light system, turn and sprinklers. 

The new all-weather emergency helicopter landing area 

will streamline patient transfers by allowing emergency 

helicopters to land on a new hard surface at the 

Mortlake Recreation Reserve. Previously ambulances 

have needed to drive onto the grass to meet helicopters 

and would often get bogged. 

Mt Fyans Wind Farm is committed to supporting local 

projects in Mortlake. 

The Mt Fyans Wind Farm hosted a stall at the October 

Mortlake Market this year. 

The Market was an opportunity to speak to locals about the 

project and provide an update on progress. 

Thanks to all who dropped by to speak to the project team, 

ask questions and share their feedback. 

Mortlake Market a success 

Project Director Giles Rinckes with Mortlake Recreation Reserve 
Committee and representatives of the Mortlake Cricket Club

When the Planning Application is on public exhibition, we’ll be hosting drop-in sessions 
where you can hear about the project and ask questions. We’ll provide more information 
about these when the Planning Application is on display. 

You can also drop into our Mortlake shopfront at 115 Dunlop Street to speak to the project 
team. We’re open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:30am - 2:30pm.

Speak to the Project Team 


